Lead and Copper Rule (LCR) Status

In 1991, EPA published a regulation to control lead and copper in drinking water. This regulation is known as the Lead and Copper Rule (also referred to as the LCR). The LCR has undergone various revisions since 1991 and was most recently updated in 2021. That update required all community water systems to prepare and maintain an inventory of service line materials by October 16, 2024 and, depending on the results of the inventory, to develop replacement plans for lead service lines.
 
The Estates at Bromley completed an inventory of service line materials in March 2024.  The final service line inventory for this water system has been classified as non-lead, meaning no lead, galvanized requiring replacement, or unknown service lines were found. Documentation and additional information are available at leadremoval.info.

